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April 29, 2025 

via email to cabletv@dcca.hawaii.gov 

Nadine Y. Ando, Director 
Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs  
335 Merchant Street, 1st Floor 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
 
Attention: Randy M. Leong, Cable Television Administrator 
 

Re: Notice of Intent to Seek Renewal of  
Hawaiian Telcom Services Company, Inc.’s O’ahu Franchise 

 
 
Dear Mr. Leong: 
 
Pursuant to Title 47 U.S.Code §546(a)(1) and Hawai’i Administrative Rules §16-133-27(a), 
this is to provide notice to the Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs (“DCCA”) 
that Hawaiian Telcom Services Company, Inc. (“HTSC”), intends to seek renewal of its 
O’ahu franchise, which currently expires on June 24, 2026  by operation of Decision and 
Order No. 352. 
 
HTSC respectfully requests the DCCA to commence the franchise renewal process. 
 
Thank you for your attention to the foregoing. We look forward to working with the DCCAʻs 
Cable Television Division in the renewal process.   
 
If you have any questions regardig this notice, please feel free to contact me at 
steven.golden@hawaiiantel.com or 808-546-3877. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Steven P. Golden 
 
Vice President, External Affairs 
 
 

 

mailto:steven.golden@hawaiiantel.com
cmsyuen
Cable Modifiable Received Stamp


